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What’s New

● The Clark Virtual
Museum exhibit
“Great Black
Architects”
premieres this
month!

●Our new exhibit
features some of
America’s most
renowned Black
pioneers of
architecture and
design!

●Starting
January 1,
2024 The Clark
Virtual Museum
Newsletter will
be available on
our website!

●Our 2024
Calendar is now
available for
purchase from
the Clark
Bookstore.



Visit The Clark Virtual Museum Open 24 Hours a Day/ 7 Days a
Week /

The Clark Virtual Museum introduces a New
Exhibit “Great Black Architects”

As summer draws to a close and students return to their schools,
colleges and universities, it’s a good time for us all to reflect on the
Black pioneers of architecture and design. These talented men
and woman have built many of America’s educational institutions,
homes and buildings. Our new exhibit “Great Black Architects”
recognizes the work of some of America’s most renowned Black
builders and architects including Paul Revere Williams, Robert
Robinson Taylor, Beverly Lorraine Greene, McKissack and
McKissack, Ottawa W. Gurley, Vertner Tandy, and Julian Abele.



What’s Happening In The Clark Bookstore!

The 2024 Clark Virtual Museum Calendar is now available for purchase
in the Clark Bookstore. This item is a 8 ½ inch X 11 inch print. The
price is $9.99 plus shipping/handling. The Clark Bookstore offers a
variety of great books that are in stock now! Purchase “Chronicle Of
The Seventh Son Black Panther Mark Clark”; “Being On The Planet
Anthology Series andmore!

We make purchasing easy! Use your credit card, debit card or via cashapp to
$SisterRoseMorris. Send us an email to clarkvirtualmuseum@yahoo.com

Archived Newsletters Going Online January 2024

Starting January 2024 archived Clark Virtual Museum newsletters will
be available for review right on our website. Our subscribers will
continue to receive a current edition of the newsletter via email!

To Our Loyal Patrons and Subsribers

As a loyal patron and subscriber of The Clark Virtual Museum
Newsletter you’re on the top of our list to receive news,
information, and updates! We value your feedback and We look
forward to you being a part of our success!

Best Regards, Rose X (Clark) Morris,, Founder and Curator of The
Clark Virtual Museum https://ClarkVirtualMuseum.com

https://clarkvirtualmuseum.com

